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Raleigh, NC – Last night the North Carolina Association of Broadcasters Educational 
Foundation and UNC-TV co-sponsored a statewide radio and television debate featuring the 
two leading candidates in this fall’s Gubernatorial race in North Carolina.  The Gubernatorial 
debate was broadcast across North Carolina by over 23 television stations and also available 
statewide on over 75 member radio stations, including the North Carolina News Network. 
 
Joe Pomilla, President of the Broadcasters Educational Foundation said: “On behalf of the 
North Carolina Association of Broadcasters Educational Foundation, I want to thank both 
Governor Pat McCrory (R) and North Carolina Attorney General Roy Cooper (D) for 
participating in the debates.  Their participation served our democratic process and was a 
benefit to voters in making an informed decision on November 8.” 
 
The North Carolina Association of Broadcasters Educational Foundation will host a Senatorial 
between Senator Richard Burr (R) and former North Carolina House Representative Deborah 
Ross (D) debate tomorrow night (Thursday, October 13) that will be moderated by Jonathan 
Karl. 

 
The North Carolina Association of Broadcasters Educational Foundation is a non-profit 
charitable foundation established by North Carolina’s radio and television broadcast stations. 
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